SOROPTIMIST INTERNATIONAL SCOTLAND NORTH

REGIONAL MEETING, November 20th, 2021
Dear Scotland North members

The next regional meeting will be held on Saturday November 20th 2021 via Zoom from 1.30pm.
In order to join the meeting, please contact Fiona Bullions (febullions@btinternet.com, tel: 01382 730645) by Monday November 15th to advise of your attendance and ensure you receive the Zoom link for the meeting.

Please find attached the day's programme and the regional council meeting agenda, together with the minute of the September 18th council meeting. As this meeting will be principally a celebration of the centenary of Soroptimist International, business will be minimal. As previously advised, we would like a member of each club to highlight one aspect of Soroptimism. See below for a reminder of President Elect Anne’s previous email.
As part of the regional online celebration event at the meeting on 20th November 2021, the regional executive would like each club in the region to contribute to the meeting. We would like you to do this by taking a maximum of 10 minutes to share with each other something your club or an individual in your club have contributed to the wider SI organisation. Here are a few starter ideas:

· Participating in a memorable SIGBI or SI conference

· Remembering a member who had a national role in SIGBI or SI eg Federation President, Councillor or Director

· Someone who has been a SIGBI Ambassador for a project and visited another part of the world
· Someone who puts a change of career down to something they heard through SIGBI or SI

These are just a few suggestions, and I am sure you can come up with many more. We want to celebrate 100 years of SI and what it has done for women everywhere.

I look forward to seeing many of you on Saturday 20th November. 

In friendship

Pat Stewart
President, SI Scotland North

